
From: qualityandsafety
To: CEO Saolta
Subject: Private & Confidential: TAR_008 Gynaecology Services at Letterkenny University Hospital
Date: Monday 6 September 2021 14:20:58

Dear Tony,
 
Thank you for your email of Tuesday 31 August and for the copy of the audit summary titled -
LUH GOPD Audit Response Summary 30.08.2021 TAR_008 Draft – attached to the email.
 
I note that the audit identified a further four cases (in addition to the one case identified by HIQA
during the on-site inspection at Letterkenny University Hospital) where the agreed timelines and
guidelines related to the review, referral and the conduct of histological investigations for
women presenting to Letterkenny University Hospital with post-menopausal bleeding were not
followed.  
 
Can you please confirm by return email if the delay has been fully disclosed to the four women
affected and outline the range of supports provided, as necessary to the women.
 
Regards,
Sean
 
 
Healthcare
Regulation Directorate
Health Information and Quality Authority
George's Court
George's Lane
Smithfield
Dublin 7
 
Ph: 01 8147400
Email: qualityandsafety@hiqa.ie
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If
you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or
return e-mail and delete the material from your computer. 

Ta an t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglainleis, faoi phribhleid agus faoi run agus le h-
aghaigh an seolai amhain. D'fheadfadh abhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhleid profisiunta no
dlithiuil. Mura tusa an seolai a bhi beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo a fhail, ta cosc air, no aon chuid
de, a usaid, a choipeal, no a scaoileadh. Ma thainig se chugat de bharr dearmad, teigh i dteagmhail
leis an seoltoir agus scrios an t-abhar o do riomhaire le do thoil. 

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data
protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is
transmitted in this e-mail  
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